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Tuesday 17th April 2018 

 

Dear Nursery Parents/Carers, 

For the last three years we have been in the lucky position to be able to offer swimming lessons to 

our nursery children during the second half of the summer term. 

This year, due to the greatly increased numbers of nursery children we now cater for, and the 

number of qualified swimming instructors on our staff, we will be unable to offer swimming session 

to our nursery children.  

Please rest assured that all children will be offered their statutory swimming lessons in order to 

meet the expectation of the National Curriculum by the end of Year 6. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sarah Evans 
Head teacher 
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